April 6, 2016, 
Dear Senior/Varsity Volleyball Coaches:

The Spruce Grove Panthers Volleyball Teams wish to extend an invitation for your teams to participate in the 2013 Panther International Volleyball Tournament.  Our 21st annual tournament runs on Thanksgiving Weekend from Friday October 7th to Saturday October 8th, 2016 in Spruce Grove, Alberta.

This year the tournament will include 24 boys teams and 24 girls teams.  The tournament is set up as an eight-pool (four pools each) round robin with champion, consolation and relegation playoffs.  Prizes are awarded for first, second, third and consolation champions. Teams are guaranteed 6 matches but up to 8 matches are possible.  Matches are best of three with the first two sets to 25 (cap at 31) and the third set to 15 with no cap.  Matches will start on Friday at 9:00 AM and finals will be Saturday evening at approximately 7:00 PM.  The cost for this event is $355 (Cdn) per team.

This tournament attracts some of the most competitive 4A and 3A schools from across Western Canada.  In 2015, 3 teams went on to be provincial champions and 13 teams won provincial medals.  Alberta was well represented with 4 of the top 10 4A girl’s programs from Alberta taking part and 5 of the top 10 4A boy’s teams participating.  With top programs from all the Western Provinces, teams coming know that every match they play will be against quality competition.  As always we expect teams from at least 4 provinces to participate and make this a highlight of their season
If your team(s) is/are interested in participating in a high level tourney, please consider the Panther International when planning your season.  Please return the enclosed registration as soon as possible to ensure your team’s spot.  PLEASE NOTE THAT YOUR TEAM DOES NOT HAVE A CONFIRMED SPOT UNTIL YOU HAVE RECEIVED CONFORMATION FROM THE TOURNAMRNT COORDINATOR. If you have any comments, questions, or concerns regarding this event please contact us by phone at (780) 962-0800, or e-mail rlang@psd70.ab.ca 
Sincerely,
Rhonda Lang 
Tournament Coordinators



School

___________________________________________________

Address
___________________________________________________

Phone

___________________________________________________

Fax

___________________________________________________

Email

___________________________________________________

Contact
___________________________________________________

Person(s)




___________________________________________________

Team Name
___________________________________________________
Yes, we would like to attend your tournament on October 7th and 8th, 2016.
Girls only
_______________

Boys only
_______________

Both

_______________

_________  We are unable to attend this year but would like to be considered for next   


         season

Fax to (780) 962-9555 or email to rlang@psd70.ab.ca
